
 

Report to: Library Board 

From: Rachel McLean & Anne Landry  
Date: February 4, 2019 

Re:  Enabling Accessibility Funding   

 

Synopsis of Report: To provide the Board with an update on the Enabling 
Accessibility Funding.  
 

Overview: Our Enabling Accessibility Fund was approved. This included quotes for 
upgrading the lighting, filling in the floor, and making improvements to the ramp. 
Library staff have met with township staff to discuss project management and financial 
reporting requirements.  
 
Financial Impact: The funding was included in the 2019 budget – 2019 budget has 
not yet been approved by council.  
 
Impact to Library Staff: Staff may require extra hours for project management.  
 
Impact to Library Services: There will be a disruption to library services during the 
renovations. Staff will work to minimize this disruption.  

 
 


